
 
 

Fall Campaign : New Church Sign! 
This year our goal is to raise money for a new church sign at the front of our 

property!  Please be in prayer and consider how you can give above and 
beyond your regular giving towards this project.  Make sure your envelope is 
marked “Fall Campaign” or “Church Sign” to go towards this special project! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Staff: 
Lead Pastor – Tim Beerman 
Assistant Pastor – Gerry Benn 
Worship Director – Paul Elliott 
Office Administrator – Danielle Pollnow 
Custodian – Dave and Stephanie Nickel 
Bookkeeper – Barbara Gorman 
 
Contact Us: 
Web - www.efbc.net Email – info@efbc.net Phone – 519-633-4131 
 
Office Hours: 
Monday – Thursday: 8:30am – 3:00pm  

Sunday Morning – 10:45am 
Pastor Tim – “The Limited Love of God” 

Selected Scriptures 
 

Sunday Evening – 6:00pm 
Growth Groups 

 

Eastwood Baptist Church 
Sunday, November 1st, 2015 

mailto:info@efbc.net


Welcome! We are delighted you have come to worship with us today. Our 
prayer is that you would experience God’s presence and leave with renewed 
hope and joy. We would appreciate having a record of your visit so please 
complete the grey welcome card in the pew rack. You can place it on the 
offering plate or hand it in to the Welcome Centre in the foyer. 
 
 
 
 
 
            
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Prayer Concerns 
If you have a need that you would like our prayer teams to be praying for, please 
contact Vern and Phyllis Peterson (519-631-4987). 
Health Needs: Floyd Brown, Sandy and George Clarke, Bill Dean, Coby Fondse, 
Ruth Fowler, Cindy Glen, Barbara Ramshall, Glen Rice, Bob Rozell, Colton 
Somerville, Cassie Stafford, Barb and Keith Vernum, Sandra Wallman, David 
Winder, Alex and Grace Wood. 
Shut-Ins: Walt Carter, Doreen Martin, Vonne Mannering, Ferne Jameson, Anna Mae 
Barrett, Iva Baker, Lorna Shaw and Vi McLorn. 

 
 
Financial Update:  
October 25th       $     4,252.20 
Fall Campaign to Date     $     1,685.00 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Children’s Ministry 
AWANA TRAINING – Save the Date! 
Interested in helping out with AWANA? Join us Saturday, November 14th from 
9:00am – 4:00pm here at Eastwood to find out about the program and how you can 
be involved.  Lunch will be provided. RSVP by November 8th to the church office or to 
Kathy/Don Naylor. 
 
Youth Ministry: 
Bedlam! November 13 – 15th @ Muskoka Woods! We will be leaving the church at 
4:00pm on Friday! Parents – there is a letter in your mail folder with all the details 
you need to know. 
 
Global Missions: 
Missionary Christmas Cards. Please stop by the table in the foyer and sign the 
Christmas cards that we are going to send to our missionaries! 
 
Missionary Update: Dave and Sue Schmidt have returned to the field after 
ministering in Canada over recent months.  During the month of November please 
pray for the following requests: 
1. That Sue would be led of the Lord as she prepares herself to mentor and disciple 
believers. May they be open to receive. 
2. That we would be able to begin the procedure for visa renewal, with the goal of 
completion in early December. 
3. That David would have a profitable trip to Georgia (former Soviet Union) to meet 
with National Pastors from the region and other Send Ones from our organization. 
May we develop the best ideas for connecting and partnership. 
4. That we would see the Lord’s leading in opening our neighbourhood to the gospel. 
We clearly see now that this particular city is a fortress of rejection of the true 
Messiah. 
 
Other Announcements: 
Sunday, October 18th we were blessed to have Shaun Groves and Compassion here 
for our Sunday morning service. 25 children were sponsored that morning – praise 
God! 
 
Operation Christmas Child shoe boxes are available in the office. For more 
information contact the Naylors. Filled boxes need to be returned by Sunday, 
November 22nd. 
 
Employment Opportunity: Office Administrator - 12 month contract position. Full job 
posting is available at www.efbc.net. Application deadline is November 20th. 
 
November calendars are available at the Welcome Center. 
 
Flu Clinic – the St.Thomas health unit will be hosting a flu clinic here at Eastwood on 
November 21st. 
 
Prayer for the city: Every 2nd and 4th Thursday at 7:00pm in Robert and Sarah 
Singleton’s home. 24 Sifton Drive. All welcome! 
 

This Week at Eastwood: 
Tuesday: 
9:30am – Women of Power 
1:00pm – Staff Meeting  
5:00pm – Elders Meeting 
7:00pm – Christianity Explored 
 
Wednesday: 
7:00pm – Sr. High Bible Study (In the MEZZ – come in through the back doors) 
8:30pm – Men’s Basketball 
 
Thursday: 
10:00am – Prayer Meeting / Bible Study 
6:30pm – Jr. High  
 
Saturday: 
9:00am – Worship Team Practice 
 
Sunday: 
9:30am – Sunday School (Classes for all ages) 
10:45am – Morning Worship Service – Special Guest: Pastor Jack Chen  
6:00pm – Evening Service 

http://www.efbc.net/

